
 
Ssssh! – Father Christmas is coming 

to our Christmas Cracker…! 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Father Christmas needs to know how many children would like to come and visit him in his Grotto 
at the ‘Temple Grafton Christmas Cracker’ when he arrives on the evening of Friday 4th 
December.   
 
If you would like your child to meet with Father Christmas, the cost will be £2 per child which will 
include a lovely present to take away with them.   
 
He is only here for a short time, (he is very busy!) so we need to allocate your child a time slot.  To 
help us organise this, please put your child’s name on the slip below and put it in an envelope 
(with £2 per child) marked Father Christmas. We will then send you back a ticket with a time on 
it.   
 
On the evening, at your child’s allocated time, they should make their way to Mrs Gray’s 
classroom, where they will be taken by one of Father Christmas’ helpers to meet him.  You are of 
course warmly invited to visit him with your child.  There will also be activities in Mrs Gray’s 
classroom to keep you entertained whilst waiting to see Father Christmas.  Children not wishing to 
see Father Christmas are still very much welcome into Mrs Gray’s classroom to join in the 
activities.   
 
If your child is performing in the choir, please indicate on the reply slip and we will allocate 
them times when they are not singing in the hall. 
 
Unfortunately, Father Christmas will not have time to see anyone who has not pre-booked a ticket 
as Christmas is not many days away and he will have to fly straight off after the fair.  He does 
apologise for this but promises to visit us all again on Christmas Eve! 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Best Wishes 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

We would like to book Father Christmas visits for the following children:  
 
 

Child’s Name Preferred time slot Choir? 

 6-7pm 7-8pm  

 6-7pm 7-8pm  

 6-7pm 7-8pm  

 6-7pm 7-8pm  
 
Money enclosed _____________________ 


